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Peace Region Gets New Manager  
Meet Chelsea Coady, our new Peace Region Manager. This
professional biologist and novice birder, has worked with
the Fraser Basin Council, the Province (in the Ministry of
Environment) and in the consulting sector. 
She's worked with First Nations, industry and government on
sustainability and stewardship projects, as well as
environmental assessment and permitting processes.
More       

Learn About Birds: Nov. 30, Mackenzie
Calling all bird lovers: spend an evening in Mackenize, November 30, with
other bird lovers. Hear results about population trends and migration routes
based on 20 years of bird banding at the Mugaha Marsh. Find out how
some forestry companies are working with the Migratory Bird Convention.
More

Grant Applications: Review Underway
We received 154 grant applications with a combined request of over $7.3M for
2017-2018 projects in our three regions. Thirty-nine grant applications for Peace
Region projects were received. All grant applications are being reviewed now. Learn
more about how we review and evaluate grants, and when our Board will decide.
More  

2015 Review Results
We contracted Insights West in 2015 to do a Review of Perceptions and Opportunities for
Improvement among First Nations, our stakeholders and the public. See what you had to say.
More

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019aXcPojxhil5iZ-I5Lyi5pj8xkPJhn5XDuxSBJ5eJt63whbJ2q9sAjraxAObqj-HnIprPXYRU8E4uRIuKu-lWZIi9ybe7OJWuuCgXeNnlRVFsjz707UC0ozBOWUBh1hTxTHuZ3o0uKqP8SqIC8Sdht7dC2MvJmAU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019aXcPojxhil5iZ-I5Lyi5pj8xkPJhn5XDuxSBJ5eJt63whbJ2q9sAgIvxwafM8JpoGtpo1L48xVUi0vQbatdWZ0XViwAUH4mLz_seTTvJGl7T17MZPlXZ8EJ8weWuaqPrV8ScIiDclG94-MOg7607SKdZzdIKWT_IWeyVNtOxwIw8oK7GBsPwWSi3cpqwHIl_VVH_rPbNw8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019aXcPojxhil5iZ-I5Lyi5pj8xkPJhn5XDuxSBJ5eJt63whbJ2q9sAgIvxwafM8JpQnGj6JFiK48OPIlddqNCduNTuaYMznlZXOOQSLSNcYWtb8b3e2zHYrM3Aqsr5diLFc6wTVt_PE7PpDUW8qJJOvkyhUHg5A0tnCTbV6C3ea7R0smS_DRFDxKOJ-KvBENNeckCBzret1Y=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019aXcPojxhil5iZ-I5Lyi5pj8xkPJhn5XDuxSBJ5eJt63whbJ2q9sAtaCJ4t_msv6_jO_bxigLbZY555iIh8NuxtlDQy6H0uGLcPxLaFG5yIWwOAJS_gRUdtZN16lp5kczNNthned8zwxKMNotW8BmlH5toswkCOR7Wk4ftvWOB35gz0mr9ZG5keMMXfN7TQC&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019aXcPojxhil5iZ-I5Lyi5pj8xkPJhn5XDuxSBJ5eJt63whbJ2q9sAlE48ZyU1r7Y4JWymAZzwjaXFsM3o06YVeKgwZxFbtMre8b-yBfJjOrhV7WvzXLdoXUFLcILP7TjJjHRgYMDFETU8qpYLr4LTwi3vR6XDC1KlpkH4tOlsv8kI-xtAq95Mw==&c=&ch=


Subscribe Now! 
Our FWCP News is free. Subscribe now and be the first to know what projects we're
funding!

Read Our Reports
We post and share all final project reports so the results and lessons learned are
available to everyone. We're updating our library often as new reports are
finalized. Contact us if you can't find what you're looking for. 

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the
Province of B.C., Fisheries and Oceans Canada,
First Nations, and Public Stakeholders, to conserve
and enhance fish and wildlife impacted by existing
BC Hydro dams. Read more at fwcp.ca 
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